
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

There are many rumors out 

there about what's happening 

with our raise.  

 

Remember:  Rumors spread at the speed of light, but the truth will always be in 

writing on a bargaining update. 

 

 Members will receive a 2.5 % rate increase in their salary. The rate 

increase will be retroactive to July 1, 2015. 

Payroll, Human Resources, and Technology Services are updating their systems in 

order to process the pay raise -- we don't know when it will arrive, but we're 

hoping within the next couple of months. 

 

 We are going back to the bargaining table on July 15th to discuss an 

additional 2.5%. 

 

 Once that discussion has concluded, we'll be back to the table to bargain over 

the 2016/2017 pay raise. 

.  
 

Ian Arnold, Field Representative 
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